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KEY DATES

Kings Birthday
5TH JUNE

Junior Social  Yr 4-6
26TH MAY

Interschool Cross Country
7TH JUNE

Inter-tribe -  Indoor Games
29TH JUNE

Secondary Production

30TH JUNE

Getting Started

Christian Living -  The Names of God
Theme - Science -  The Physical World
Writing -  Report writing
Maths -  Measurement/Multiplication and Division
Our value focus for this term is integrity
P.E.  –  Cross Country and Large ball  skil ls  (Shoot for the
Stars Netball  Program in weeks 7-9)

OUR LEARNING THIS TERM

We hope you had an enjoyable holiday.  This term looks
exciting with a science focus.  We will  be rotating around
the Year 5 and 6 teachers and delving into the realm of the
physical world.

Teacher Only Day

WEEK 9

2ND  JUNE
Teacher Only Day

LIFE EDUCATION 
The Life Education Bus is  back early in Term 2!  

We will  be learning about Nutrition and making
healthy food choices.



Classroom Expectations

"Wheels Day" is  on Wednesdays,  where children are
allowed to bring scooters,  skateboards,  or roller blades to
use during interval and lunchtime. It  is  mandatory for
children to wear helmets and proper footwear.
Tumanako Assemblies are scheduled on Monday
mornings.  However,  due to congestion,  parents are unable
to attend. Nonetheless,  you are more than welcome to
attend the whole school and whole primary assemblies.
The Tournament of Minds Teams are focusing on the
upcoming event in Term 3,  and Miss Thomas and Miss
Tongs are thril led to see what creative ideas the teams
can come up with.

If  students opt to wear a jacket,  it  must be black as per
the dress code.
As we are now in the winter term, students have the
option to wear either the full  summer or full  winter
uniform. It  is  important to note that mixing of uniforms is
not allowed.
Furthermore,  it  is  necessary for students to wear
appropriate footwear when entering and exiting the
school premises.

It  is  expected that all  books and work on electronic devices
is presented to a high standard.  Please ensure that your
child is  equipped with all  necessary stationery for school as
there have been instances of items going missing or getting
damaged, such as rulers.  It  is  crucial  that each student has
their own set of stationery.
Additionally,  you may want to consider providing your child
with a set of headphones or a mouse as students are
currently required to share the ones provided by the school.

SOME HELPFUL INFORMATION:

UNIFORM:

THOSE WHO KNOW YOUR NAME PUT THEIR TRUST IN YOU. 
PSALM 9:10

Contact Us



Miss Thomas (C1)

tara@cornerstone.ac.nz

Mrs Hockly (C2)
rachelh@cornerstone.ac.nz

Miss Tongs (C4)
bronte@cornerstone.ac.nz

Mr Henderson (C6)
david@cornerstone.ac.nz

Mrs Gunning (C6)
trish@cornerstone.ac.nz


